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Events and achievements 2013 

1. Activity by SPOC was limited. The SDS has chosen excellent conference program chairs reducing 

our concerns and activities. 

2. Program chairs for 2015 have been identified. A proposal to the Policy Council is forthcoming. 

3. Identified and nominated two new members to the SPOC: Stefano Armenia and Jill Kuhlberg 

(Motion 118). Nominations accepted and approved by the SDS Policy Council. 

Aims for 2014 

1. Continue to wrestle with the conference publication issue. See below. 

Support and issues 

1. Conference publications/proceedings issue. The SPOC has taken on the task of investigating 

whether or not the promotion of system dynamics can benefit from a change to the way in 

which submitted and accepted conferences papers are published. A draft proposal has been 

developed and comments have been received. 


